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Highway Superintendent Report: 04/21/2020 * Larry White 
 
With the shut down in place we have done only projects that needed addressing 
now. 
 
We have swept all the roads outside of the village. 
 
We graded most of the gravel roads. 
 
We patched roads as needed and kept the beaver areas cleared. 
 
Rob Kirkpatrick’s last day for work is today. We thank him for a job well done 
over the years and I thank him for a great job done as my deputy. We wish him 
well in retirement. 
 
I now appoint Harold Cook as the Deputy Highway Superintendent.  
 
 
 
 


